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THE FOLLOWING IS A STATEMENT FROM RITZHOLMAN CPAs

MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN (11/03/16) –  The RitzHolman family  is  emotionally  devastated by the tragic
results of a motor vehicle accident that occurred last night near Madison.  The firm has learned that four
of our dynamic young professional accountants were the victims of an allegedly intoxicated driver who
struck their vehicle head on while traveling the wrong way on eastbound I-94.  Kim Radtke, Clenton Hall
and Katey Pasqualini, all highly respected Senior Staff Accountants at RitzHolman, died as a result of
injuries received in the accident.  Brian Falk, Supervisor at RitzHolman, received serious injuries and is
undergoing emergency treatment.

Brian, Kim, Clenton and Katey were returning from La Crosse where they presented at a recruiting and
networking event for UW LaCrosse accounting students.  Due to their professionalism and outgoing
personalities, they served as the leadership team for RitzHolman’s outreach to and recruitment of young
accounting professionals.

Our family at RitzHolman is shocked at this tragedy and the incomprehensible loss of three of our best
and  brightest.   Kim,  Clenton  and  Katey,  all  members  of  the  Tax  Department  at  RitzHolman,  were
dedicated to the communities they served and represented the firm and their profession in an
exemplary manner.  Their loss is devastating to colleagues, family, friends and clients throughout
Southeastern Wisconsin.  Brian is a highly respected supervisor at RitzHolman, where he serves as a
model for the dedicated young professionals on the Audit Team.  Our prayers are with Brian and his
family as he fights to recover from the very serious injuries he sustained in this crash.

Please keep the families of Brian, Kim, Clenton and Katey in your thoughts and prayers as we all struggle
to understand this senseless tragedy and unfathomable loss.

Tricia Knight


